
UPDATED: June 1st 2020

Dear Friends, Family, Guests of The Press Hotel and UNION Restaurant, 
and our beloved Portland community:

“You can’t go back and change the beginning, but you can start 
where you are and change the ending.” – C.S. Lewis

The Press Hotel will be temporarily closed through June 19th 2020. If you
currently have a reservation during this time frame our reservations team
will contact you directly. UNION restaurant remains open for dinner take-
out orders. Our weekly menu including ordering information is posted on
Instagram @unionportland as well as on our website unionportland.com.
We welcome calls with any suggestions, concerns or recommendations
or just reach to us for additional information at 207-808-8800.

These are unprecedented times for all of us and we wish all our guests,
associates and community good health. Please take extra care of your-
selves, we look forward to welcoming you to “The Press” again soon.

Michal Strejcek
General Manager

THE PRESS HOTEL PORTLAND MAINE

Portland’s First Lifestyle Boutique Hotel


